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Dear Parent,

Tracy Cryer has recently been appointed as School Counsellor. Tracy is an accredited
registered counsellor and holds a counselling qualification to Masters level. She has
extensive experience of working with families and children within Education and Social Care.
In addition to her one-to-one work with students, she will also be running a series of parent
workshops on a variety of themes during the course of the academic year.

The first presentation is scheduled in the school calendar for Thursday 15 October. The
theme of the presentation will be ‘Stress and Anxiety in Adolescent Boys’ and will take place
in the Old School from 5.00pm — 6.00pm. There are only 20 places available for this event
and the session is only open to parents’ of boys in Year 11 -13. Due to the limited number of
places we ask that only one parent attends. Please return the reply slip to
admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Monday 12 October 2015.

Yours sigcerely,

J A Dixon
Deputy Headmaster
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School Counsellor Parent Presentation on Thursday 15 October 2015

5.00pm - 6.00pm in the Old School

Return to: School Office or email to: admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Monday 12 October 2015
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| would like to attend the presentation by the School Counsellor on ‘Stress and Anxiety in
Adolescent Boys’ on Thursday 15 October between 5.00pm —6.00pm in the Old School [ ]

Please note: Students should not attend this presentation.
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